

Representative Thomas Stanley 19 Neighbors Lane Waltham, MA 02453

Dear Representative Stanley,

We are writing with good news: the Environmental League of Massachusetts Action Fund has endorsed your candidacy for re-election to the House of Representatives! We are grateful for your leadership on environmental issues and for your work to build a more sustainable Commonwealth, and we are proud to stand with you.

With the Legislature currently debating the critical issues of energy policy and environmental protection, the leadership of the ELM Action Fund believes it is critically important to help ensure you are re-elected this fall.

Next week we will be announcing your endorsement through email and social media, as well as in a press release to local news outlets in your district. We would like a very brief quote to include in our press release, as well as on our website and social media platforms. Please email your quote to Jasmine Opie at jopie@elmaction.org by Monday, July 18th at noontime if you would like us to include one. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 508-335-8768.

Thank you once again for your leadership. We look forward to working with you this fall and next session to help protect the Massachusetts environment.

Sincerely,

Joe O'Brien, Political Director ELM Action Fund

ELIVI ACTION FUND